MT. HOREB AREA HISTORICAL SOCIETY NEWSLETTER

Let's have a big turnout in celebrating 10 years of the history and achievements of the Mt. Horeb Area Historical Society!

We hope this year to have more programs which our members will be able to attend. We apologize for the past two years in not having enough time for a program, as a major project had to be done in which members gave much of their time and work.

Accomplishments of the past two years

- The museum was completely remodeled.
- All items in the museum have been catalogued.
- New storage areas have been constructed.
- We now own 96% of all items in the museum.
- Many items have been recently donated. We now have over 100 donors per year.
- We now have 98 members.
- The museum has become a major resource for the Mt. Horeb area, with over 2000 manuscripts and over 1000 pictures of the area.

We can still use antique toys, quilts, cameras, cookware, furniture, glassware, and textiles. If you have something to donate, please phone 437-3645 or 832-4463. We can also use new members! Because of requests, we are now encouraging lifetime memberships of \$100. If you wish to become a lifetime member, send a check to Marlyn Grinde, 2085 Hwy 92, Mt. Horeb.

We have all done a remarkable job so far, and are proud of the museum. We hope to continue to make the Mt. Horeb area's historical society one of the best in Wisconsin.

Mt. Horeb Area Historical Society Board Members

